
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 7, 2024 

 

DELIVER VIA EMAIL 

 

Mark Marini, Secretary 

Department of Public Utilities 

One South Station, 5th Floor 

Boston, Massachusetts 02110 

 

Re: Medway Grid, LLC Docket Nos. D.P.U. 22-18/22-19 (consolidated) 

 

Dear Secretary Marini: 

 

On behalf of Medway Grid LLC (the “Company”), enclosed for filing in the above-referenced 

dockets are the Company’s responses to the Department of Public Utilities First Set of 

Information Requests. 

 

Also attached is the requisite Certificate of Service. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this filing. 

 

Regards,  

 

 

Andrew O. Kaplan 

 

Enclosures 

 

cc:   dpu.efiling@mass.gov 

 Robert J. Shea, Hearing Officer (via email) 

 Andrew Greene, EFSB, Director (via email) 

 Joan Foster Evans, EFSB, General Counsel (via email) 

 Wayne Wang, Assistant Director, EFSB (via email) 

 Smitha Divakar (via email) 

 Paul G. Yorkis (via email) 

 David Rosenzweig, Esq. (via email) 

 Michael Koehler, Esq. (via email) 

 Jeffrey Bernstein (via email) 

 Charlies Myers (via email)  
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